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The organizing commitee of the 65th meeting of the Society for Biotechnology, Japan (SBJ) received welcome
letter from Hiroshima Mayor Kazumi Matsui on September 18, 2013. We thank again for the city's support and
warm hospitality. The generosity and hospitality extended to all the participants during this year's SBJ
meeting.
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